
 

Hi, 

We have all had another busy week enjoying our topic ‘Autumn, Weather and 

Sticks’. The children have LOVED reading Stickman, including all the activities 

surrounding it! 

It sounds like you have been busy at home getting prepared for 

our Christmas performance. Don’t go out and buy anything new, 

we often have spares in school so please ask us. Children do not 

need any props for the performance, just their costume is 

perfect. The children have been working really hard this week 

during their rehearsals! 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may start 

up a discussion with your child:  

• Teddy Day: making dens with our teddies 

• Phonics: z, qu, ch 

• Stick Man: creating our own family trees 

• Maths- creating shapes 

 

Friday 1st December: Dressing up day 

Children are invited to dress up as their favourite character as we celebrate 

our new ‘Once Upon a Time’ topic. 

 

Homework: 

Watch the shape song together, can children describe the different shapes? 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WTeqUejf3D0 

 

Have a lovely weekend, many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 


